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RADNOR VALLEY C.P. SCHOOL                       
                            School Lane ● New Radnor ● Presteigne ● Powys ● LD8 2SS


     Telephone (01544) 350203 ● Email: office@radnor.powys.sch.uk
www.radnor.powys.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs R Beck
‘Embrace every opportunity and always aim high.’
‘Manteisiwch ar bob cyfle ac anelwch yn uchel.’

Dear Parents,
Parental permission for photographs and videoing in school

To comply with changes to data protection legislation we are writing to request written permission from all parents for their children to be photographed and videoed.

Photographs and video are a valuable tool and often used in class to evidence a child’s progress and achievement.  They may be taken to celebrate an individuals or teams success.  They may be taken to record a visit or particular experience.  We would like to be able to use those pictures/video in a number of ways;

· on the school website,

· in children’s books,

· in a school newsletter,

· in a local newspaper,

· in displays in school,

· on a School calendar, 

· in School slideshows, i.e. during celebration evening or an Open Day,

· on social media, i.e. Twitter.

Any photographs/video used would be at the schools discretion.
Please complete and sign the form overleaf, ticking to give consent for your child’s photograph or video to be taken and their name to be used at the school’s discretion.  Children will not be identified by name in any public forum outside the school.  Then return it to the school office, it will last for the duration of your child’s time at Radnor Valley.  However, should you wish to make amendments at a later date, you are obviously free to do so.

Please contact me at the school if you would like to discuss this further or have any questions at all.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ros Beck,

Headteacher

Parental permission for photographs and videoing in school
Please tick as appropriate

	I do give consent for my child’s information* to be included in;
	.*.their name,
	…*their photograph
	….*any video 

	School newsletter and other letters sent home,
	
	
	

	The School’s Twitter page,
	
	
	

	The School’s website,
	
	
	

	The School’s Facebook page,**
	
	
	

	The School Prospectus,
	
	
	

	The Governors Annual report to parents,
	
	
	

	Local publications; newspapers, parish magazine,
	
	
	

	School visits (i.e promotional material by sites visited or external providers, including Twitter and Facebook
	
	
	


Signed:…………………………………………………………………………………………..  Date: ……………………………….
Your details
Email is a quick and easy way of communicating information from school.  Sometimes we need to use parents names to say ‘Thank you’ or confirm transport arrangements.

I consent to the school contacting me via this email address,


YES/ NO
__________________________________________________
I consent to my name being published in school letters



YES / NO

Signed:…………………………………………………………………………………………..  Date: ……………………………….
Your photographs/video

Often, parents take photographs or videos of their child a school events, Sports Day, Christmas performances, celebration assemblies.  Whilst we are happy for this to continue, we now must have parental permission from ALL parents that they are happy for this to happen.

We must insist that images of other people’s children are NOT posted on Facebook/Twitter or any other forms of personal publication or social media.  If we are alerted to this happening, we will have to stop all parents taking photographs/video of their child.

I give consent for my child’s photograph/video to be taken at school events 
YES / NO

I agree that I will not post photographs/video of my children that may include images of other children in any personal publication or on any social media site.


YES / NO

Signed:…………………………………………………………………………………………..  Date: ……………………………….
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